
 

  

 

 

 

Enid Woodring Regional Airport 

1026 S. 66th Street 

Enid, OK 73701 

 

February 3, 2020 

 

Mr. Chris Bauer 

City of Enid Planning Administrator 

P.O. Box 1768 

Enid, OK 73702 

 

Dear Mr. Bauer,        

 I have reviewed the Skeleton Creek Transmission line notice criteria letter dated 13 Jun 2019. The 

height of the transmission lines and towers, as proposed, will not interfere with Enid Woodring Regional 

Airport operations. The only risk this may cause would be from radio interference, and we do not hold any 

responsibility or expertise for that type of determination. However, since there is already a power station in 

the location proposed, we are assuming that it will not change the current outputs or potential interferences.  

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at (580) 234-5476 or send an email 

to dgurry@enid.org. 

 

          Sincerely,  

 

 

Deirdre M. Gurry 

Airport Director 

mailto:dgurry@enid.org

